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Treatment of Borrowers 
 

 
 All registered borrowers will be treated in a courteous 
and efficient manner.  The staff will always keep in mind that it 
is the residents of the community who, as taxpayers and voters, 
established and support the Library. 

 
 Preference will always be given to District residents 
when there is a question of serving either resident or non-
resident borrowers during busy times.  
 
 All registered borrowers will be treated as equals.  No 
borrowers will be granted favored status in terms of service or 
exceptions to regulations. 
 
 Borrowers from other districts will be granted all 
privileges mandated by law.  They will be allowed no other use 
of the Library (except for basic information services), since the 
Trustees believe that all of the Library’s limited resources 
should be spent on those who support the Library. 

 




